
TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR  
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

 
 Notice is hereby given to property owners benefited by sewer service in the Town of East Windsor 
that the second installment of SEWER USER CHARGES for the 2020-21 fiscal year becomes due and 
payable January 1, 2021.  The last day to pay without interest or penalty is February 1, 2021 if you are a 
landlord without an approved Deferral Application.  All other payments must be received by April 1, 2021. On 
April 2, 2021, interest will be charged back to the Original Due Date of January 1, 2021 (6%) if not paid.  
 
FAILURE TO RECEIVE A BILL DOES NOT RELIEVE OR EXCUSE THE OBLIGATION OF THE BILL 
DUE.  Connecticut General Statute 12-130.  
 
   Sewer User Charge payments can be mailed to the East Windsor WPCA, PO Box 960, Hartford, 
CT 06143-0960 or PO Box 359, East Windsor, CT 06088.  Sewer User Charges can also be paid online or 
deposited in the secure drop box located at the Town Hall, 11 Rye St, Broad Brook, CT.  If you have a 
question, please call (860) 292-8264 Monday - Thursday 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. and Friday 7:30 a.m. to 
11:30 a.m. 
 
 Receipts will be returned to those taxpayers who enclose a stamped, self-addressed envelope with 
mailed payments. 
 

EWWPCA Collector 
Town of East Windsor 

Water Pollution Control Authority 
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